
Begin with the End in Mind! 
Be a Reader Leader! 
 
 
June 2013 
 
Dear Royal Readers and Parents, 
 
Let’s begin with the end in mind!  Make a 
reading plan for this summer! Be a READER LEADER by reading the 
number of minutes you committed to when you signed the pledge card! 
Plan to sharpen your reading saw all summer long.  Why not?  You have 
more free time than you do during the school year. 
 
YOU are going to read for your personal reading goal between now and 
August 26, 2012!!!  
 
These are the important things you need to do to be a reader leader:  
 

• Record the number of minutes you read on the reading log each 
time you read. 

 
• YOU should be reading every day!  If you miss a day or two, just 

make up the minutes another day! 
 

• Return the log to school no later than September 6, 2012!   
 

• I need a log from each of you to make your reading times official. 
 
Your reward:  
 
If you meet your goal you will receive a cool water bottle that 
says “Hambright Reader Leader”!!  Just meet your goal and it 
is yours. 
 
What do you say? Let’s READ! 
 
Wishing you royal reading fun, 
The Reading Queen 
 
 
 


